
From: Patti Zuelch [mailto:pzuelch@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2015 9:43 AM 

To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: Trump ban 

 

I have always loved visiting St Paul.  So many great things to do and see.  However, this morning when I 

heard on Kare 11 that the City of St Paul was voting on banning Trump from the city, I couldn't believe 

what I was hearing.  This is unconstitutional.  In he United States of America there is Freedom of speech.  

He is a candidate running for public office.  Many of us want to hear what he has to say.  We may not 

Agee with all the candidates agendas however, it is their right and privilege as American citizens to 

express their intentions especially when they are running for office.  I do urge you to retract this vote 

and if Mr Trump wants to come and talk to the people of Minnesota, that we would be " Minnesota 

Nice" and welcome him to our State.  We are a State of fairness, integrity and honor and should practice 

these virtues at all times in all situations. 

 

Thank You 

 

Concerned Citizen 

Patti 

 


